
 

   
 

2020 Totalsports Women’s Race cancelled 
 
The organisers of the Totalsports Women’s Race have announced that the events, that were 
scheduled to take place in Cape Town, Johannesburg and Durban on National Women’s Day (Sunday 
09 August 2020), have been cancelled. 
 
Message from event organisers:  Adhering to the directive from Athletics South Africa (ASA) in 
response to the current state of the COVID-19 pandemic, a decision has been made to cancel the 
2020 edition of the Totalsports Women’s Race.  Entries for the events will therefore not open this 
year.  We are thankful to each and every runner, our sponsors and suppliers for their unwavering 
support.   
 
We look forward to welcoming back runners to South Africa’s largest Women’s Day Celebration in 
2021! 
 
Facebook page:  @womensrace   
Follow us on Twitter:  @womensrace  
Follow us on Instagram: @womensraces  

For further information on the Totalsports Women’s Race visit www.totalsportswomensrace.com 
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For further information contact Jacky McClean via email jacky@newsportmedia.tv  
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